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I have to inform you that on the Tuesday, February 13th 2018, our Rufford team (AGIR 

NGO) has been invited by the Ministry of Environment and Sustainable Development 

of Benin Republic. We have been identified as a model of eco-citizenship throughout 

our conservation effort and for citizen’s engagement in the conservation programmes 

since 2014. For this purpose, this certificate is issued to our Rufford team. 

 

 

 
 



 

 


